
 

 

Planning  
Division  

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

Through:         Natalie Lewis, Deputy City Manager   
  Nana Appiah, PhD, AICP, Development Services Director 

  Rachel Prelog, AICP, Assistant Planning Director 

From: Sean Pesek, Planner II 

Date:  November 7, 2022 

Subject: Replat of “Hawes Crossing Village 2 – Parcel B” (SUB22-00276) 

 

     

Attached for your review is the replat of “Hawes Crossing Village 2 – Parcel B”. The Master Plat 

for Hawes Crossing Village 2 was approved by the City Council on August 22, 2022. This replat 

will establish one hundred and sixty-six (166) single residence lots and four (4) tracts within 

Parcel B of Hawes Crossing Village 2. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 


